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Details of agencies supported during the financial year 2022-23: 
 
1. Foundation for Child Protection: Muskaan - For prevention of Child Sexual 

Abuse 
 
It is Pune based NGO that has been working on the issue of Sexual Abuse of 
Children since the year 2000. They stand apart as the only initiative in Pune 
whose entire focus is on the critical issue of sexual abuse of children. They have a 
three-pronged approach involving prevention, counseling, and police and legal 
support. 
 
CIN: U74999PN2017NPL170883 

Registration of entities for undertaking CSR activities: CSR00004160 dtd 29.04.21 

Telephone: +91 9689062202 

Email id: muskaanforchildprotection@gmail.com 

 
2. Toybank - The Opentree Foundation 

 
Toybank is foundation that is investing in the mental development of at-risk 
children through early childhood development programs ensures that they have 
the right stimulation and nurturing for a better perspective towards life in their 
adulthood. 
Toybank's approach is to develop programs and initiatives particularly focusing 
on the behavioral and mental growth of at-risk children in their most 
impressionable years of life. 
 
Registration No. E-26105 

Registration of entities for undertaking CSR activities: CSR00001175 dtd 08.04.21 

Telephone: +91 9699468235 

Email id: mail@toybank.org 

 
3. RACHANA TRUST: 

 
Rachana Trust is a public charitable trust which was established in 1967 by its 
founder Late Shri Nanasaheb Gore. The objective of the Trust is to empower 
women through education and to enable their upliftment through social reforms. 
It strives to inculcate democratic socialism and scientific outlook in the society in 
order to achieve these objectives. The Trust is primarily working on developing 
infrastructure and facilities where women and girls can access education and 
develop well-rounded personalities, and where women in distress receive 
support and rehabilitation. 
 
Registration No.: NSK E-235 

Telephone: +91 253 2344257 
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4. St. Jude India Childcare Centres:

St Jude India Childcare Centres founded in 2006, provides a ‘home-away-from-
home’ facility that looks after children with cancer and their parents in 9 cities of
India providing solace to more than 470 families who come from backward
districts, where medical treatment for pediatric cancer is not available.  Their
impact is visible and profound.  But to save more lives, they need support!

Their centres provide more than just a cost-free, clean, and secure place to stay
for children with cancer and their parents, from the most backward districts of
India.  They also provide counseling for children and parents, value-based
education, vocational skill training, diet and nutrition, cooking facilities, transport
facilities, and importantly, the love and care desperately required to help these
children recover from an illness that otherwise has high abandonment rates.

Registration No.: AAKCS1062KF2014 Dated 28.05.2021

Registration of entities for undertaking CSR activities: CSR00001026 dtd 07.04.21

Telephone: +91 9167746678

Email id: wasif.hani@stjudechild.org, ontact@stjudechild.org

Website: www.stjudechild.org

5. Jan Jagrati Sevarth Sansthan (JJSS):

Is a public welfare and humanitarian organization working for the welfare of 
underprivileged Citizens of India. JJSS does not discriminate on the basis of 
caste, religion, age or sex of the needy people. Although they are not focused 
on any particular issue, they are available to resolve all types of problems 
faced by the needy, thus leading to social upliftment. As a registered institution, 
it is funded by likeminded individuals and organizations with similar mindset.

Registration No.: UP/2019/0232160

Telephone: +91 96603 02091

Email id: jjssbhl@gmail.com

Website: www.janjagratisevarthsansthan.com
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